October 2nd, 1926. Rt. Hon. Lord Atholstan, 165 St. James Street, Montreal. Dear Lord Atholstan:-Although the Arts Building will be opened for classes on Monday and the Moyse Hall used for lectures and other purposes I think I should tell you that the official opening will not be held until the building is completely finished. It is our intention to hold suitable commemorative services, with reference to which I shall consult you. I hope that you will come to the Windsor Station next Wednesday to meet the Governor General and that we shall see you at both the luncheon and the Convocation ceremonies. I shall let you have further details of his arrival next week. Yours faithfully, Principal.